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Agenda Item No. 12 
 

Question No. 1 
 
THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
QUESTION IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROTOCOL AGREED BY COUNCIL ON 
5TH MAY, 2010 
 
QUESTION FROM: MR. K. WIMBLETON 
 
TO: THE CABINET MEMBER FOR LEISURE, ARTS AND CULTURE 
 
 
KNAP SKATEPARK 
 
Please can you tell me what is happening at the Knap Skatepark as it has been 
closed for some time now with no work taking place.  This is a memorial skatepark 
from the late former world champion skater, Richard Taylor, and is an essential asset 
to the community, especially the youth.  To have this park closed at the start of the 
summer holidays is a very poor decision indeed. 
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Question No. 2 
 
THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
QUESTION IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROTOCOL AGREED BY COUNCIL ON 
5TH MAY, 2010 
 
QUESTION FROM: MR. M. LOCK 
 
TO: EXECUTIVE LEADER AND CABINET MEMBER FOR PERFORMANCE AND 
RESOURCES 
 
 
WEBCASTING OF COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 
Late in 2018 new webcasting equipment was installed by the Council to improve the 
webstreaming service.  At the time, Beautiful Barry suggested it would be a big 
improvement to have not just the Full Council and Planning Meetings livestreamed 
but also each of the Scrutiny Meetings and Cabinet Meetings.  Can this be 
implemented in the interests of public engagement? 

 
 



Democratic – Council Questions 
19-07-29 Public Questions Only 

 

Question No. 3 
 
THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
QUESTION IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROTOCOL AGREED BY COUNCIL ON 
5TH MAY, 2010 
 
QUESTION FROM: MRS. A. SLOMAN 
 
TO: CABINET MEMBER FOR LEGAL, REGULATORY AND PLANNING 
SERVICES 
 
 
GREEN FIELD LAND 
 
Why would this Council consider decimating the green field land on the left of the 
Port Road approach to Cardiff airport in favour of an unnecessary business park, 
when there are other suitable sites in the immediate vicinity.  The proposed 
development will not benefit the local area or the residents in the wider communities 
and will result in a family losing their home and their livelihood.  Let common sense 
prevail and consider responsibly this proposal and the impact it will have. 
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Question No. 4 
 
THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
QUESTION IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROTOCOL AGREED BY COUNCIL ON 
5TH MAY, 2010 
 
QUESTION FROM: MR. J. BROWN 
 
TO: DEPUTY LEADER AND CABINET MEMBER FOR EDUCATION AND 
REGENERATION 
 
EMPLOYMENT / LEISURE BASED REGENERATION IN BARRY 
 
Does the Council have plans for large scale employment / leisure based 
regeneration for Barry, both within the Island / Waterfront and the town centre areas? 
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Question No. 5 
 
THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
QUESTION IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROTOCOL AGREED BY COUNCIL ON 
5TH MAY, 2010 
 
QUESTION FROM: MR. J. BROWN 
 
TO: DEPUTY LEADER AND CABINET MEMBER FOR EDUCATION AND 
REGENERATION 
 
LAND USE FOR BARRY ISLAND 
 
When will the land use masterplan be published for Barry Island and also what is 
being done to take forward development options for Nell’s Point? 
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Question No. 6 
 
THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
QUESTION IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROTOCOL AGREED BY COUNCIL ON 
5TH MAY, 2010 
 
QUESTION FROM: MR. L. ROBERTSON 
 
TO: EXECUTIVE LEADER AND CABINET MEMBER FOR PERFORMANCE AND 
RESOURCES 
 
CLIMATE EMERGENCY 
 
The Vale of Glamorgan Council have proposed a Climate Emergency, is this a call to 
action where we truly mean to scrutinise and take action on our emissions to air, 
water and land do the Council have a plan of how they can lead the Vale of 
Glamorgan into tackling the emergency in hand?  And could you please provide 
details on how you propose to secure the wellbeing of future generations.  
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Question No. 7 
 
THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
QUESTION IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROTOCOL AGREED BY COUNCIL ON 
5TH MAY, 2010 
 
QUESTION FROM: MRS. A. WESTERLAND 
 
TO: CABINET MEMBER FOR NEIGHBOURHOOD SERVICES AND 
TRANSPORT 
 
WATER FOUNTAINS ACROSS THE VALE 
 
Can the new Administration guarantee the continued roll out of water fountains 
across the Vale, given the enormous success of those already in place and in line 
with the requirements of the Welsh Government’s responsibility to implement the 
Future Generations Act to ensure the health and wellbeing of all and also responding 
to concerns about the environment and the reduction of single use plastics? 
 
 


